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Dates for your  

diary: 

27th February RWI 

parents meeting 9am 

1st March - World Book 

Day 

3rd March– Funky Friday 

9th March– Year 4 Trip to 

Winchester Science Centre 

17th March—Red Nose 

day 

21st +22nd March-Parents 

Evenings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiwi News 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers! 
  
I hope you all had a good February 
holiday and welcome back to Term 4!  We 
had a very successful trip to France with 
Year 5 and 6, with fantastic weather and a 
fun-packed itinerary.  Thank you to all 
those children who attended, for your 
wonderful behaviour throughout the visit 
and for being a delight to take overseas 
on this wonderful learning 
opportunity.  We continue with our Best 
Behaviour Challenges and as a special 
treat for the children for doing so well 
with the first challenge, I have organised a 
reward for them in the form of ‘Funky 
Friday’ – a disco day with Disco Dion.  See 
below for more details!   Well done to all 
the pupils for a solid week of learning to 
start off the term -  let’s keep up the good 
work! 

Miss Raeburn 

School Attendance Award Winners: 

Week commencing: : 6th February 2023 

 Rakiura— 97.4% 

Well done Rakiura ! 

 

Attendance 



Best Behaviour Curriculum  (BBC)   -  Funky 
Friday with Disco Dion 
 
As a way of congratulating all the children for their hard 

work on challenge number 1, I have booked Disco Dion 

for the day.  He will be providing us with ‘Funky Fri-

day’  next Friday, 3rd March.  Children can wear their 

own choice of clothes that day (ensuring they are suitable for a day at school), 

and get ready to party hard with their year group/phase! 

Southampton Vs Leicester City  4.3.2023  KO 
17.30 
 

We have been kindly donated two tickets for this match by 

Southampton Football Club.  If you would like to be in with a chance of winning 

them, please email your child’s name to admin@kiwi.wilts.sch.uk by 16.00 on 

Monday 27th February.  We will draw a name from the hat and inform the win-

ner on Tuesday 28th February. 

PE and Forest School Days  

Term 4  provision for Southampton Sports and Forest School 

sessions are listed below.  

 

children should bring their PE kit to school in a bag on Mon-

day and leave it in school until Friday. Please ensure all cloth-

ing is labelled with the Childs name. 

 

Southampton Sports Days   

Tuesdays: Kaikoura, Coromandel 

Thursday: Whatatutu, Takapuna 

Forest School sessions:  

Tuesday AM: Takapuna 

Tuesday PM: Manuwatu 

Please ensure children are suitably dressed for the weather 

on Forest school days including a rain proof coat and change 

of shoes in case the children get wet and muddy.  

RWI Parents information 

Meeting 

You may have noticed your Early Years or 

Key Stage One  child has been talking a lot 

about Read Write Inc phonics. We will be 

holding a parents meeting to talk about the 

scheme with you. This will be held on 27th 

February at 9am in the school hall. Mrs 

Lester will be able to talk you through our 

phonics lessons and how we are teaching 

children to read.  

 

NEU Industrial Action -  Thursday 
2nd March 2023 
 
Next week sees the second of the NEU strike 

days.  We do not yet know how this will impact 

the school, however we will keep you informed 

next week and update you as the information 

becomes available 

mailto:admin@kiwi.wilts.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

This year Red Nose Day is on Fri-

day 17th March. In school, our 

school councillors have been 

planning some fun activities for 

everyone to take part in.  

Children are encouraged to ‘wear 

something red’ from a red nose, 

red jumper or red socks. For this, 

we will be asking for a donation 

of £1.  

 

We will be celebrating 

everyone’s favourite 

books and characters 

and would love to see 

you dressed up as your 

favourite character!  

 

The school council are running a ‘Story Spud’ 

competition. Children are invited to create 

their favourite character/s using potatoes. 

These can be decorated in any way you like 

and you can be as creative as you want to be. 

The councillors will vote for and select a top 2 

‘Story Spuds’ from each class and they will 

then be entered into the finals and the 

chance to win a prize.  

 

Your Story Spuds need to be brought into 

school on World Book Day (Thursday 2nd 

March).  

Kevin The Kiwi 
Kevin had a fantastic half term meeting an array of wildlife on the Galapagos Islands. Of course, his favourite animals 
were the giant tortoises (this one was definitely a Trying Tortoise!)  
 









Prehistoric Day 
On Thursday 9th February 2022, Year 3 had an amazing Prehistoric day. The children 

looked amazing in their various costumes. They took part in a wide variety of activities 

such as cave painting, using clay and they especially loved the fire at forest school. There 

was a real buzz of excitement and learning on this special theme day.  




